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Just a quick update from Otavalo Ecuador.  We returned home 
from the states just in time to get ready for a summer full of teams. 
We will be working in a couple of Quichua communities this 
summer and would appreciate your prayers. Please pray that they 
would see the love of Jesus through us as we minister to these 
people. Susan’s foot is doing great and continues to improve day 
by day.  We hope that you enjoy these few pictures and we can’t 
say thank you enough for your support.  Without you none of this 
would be possible. We appreciate each and everyone of you. 
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